September 1, 2021

Via IBFS

Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary

Federal Communications Commission
45 L Street NE

Washington, DC 20554

Re: BFI Licenses, LLC - Surrender of Satellite Earth Station Licenses

Dear Ms. Dortch:

BFI Licenses, LLC, the licensee of the four Ku-band temporary-fixed transmit-only
satellite Earth stations listed below, submits this letter to inform the Commission that the
company no longer operates these facilities and does not intend to renew the authorizations.

Accordingly, to the extent not already expired, these licenses are hereby surrendered for
cancellation.

IBFS File Number Call Sign  Expiration Date
SES-RWL-20060531-00911 E960321 08/02/2021
SES-RWL-20060531-00912 E960322 08/02/2021
SES-RWL-20060901-01660 E960407 09/20/2021
SES-RWL-20060901-01662 E960408 09/20/2021

Please do not hesitate to contact the company’s FCC counsel, David Keir of Lerman
Senter PLLC at 202-416-6742 or dkeir@lermansenter.com, if there are any questions
concerning this matter.

Transmission Engineering and Operations,
North America

cc: Paul Blais, Chief, Systems Analysis Branch, IB



